
From: Dana Steward [mailto:danasteward@comcast.net]  

Sent: Friday, October 04, 2013 9:59 AM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Cc: patti.julian@arkansashouse.org; jane.english@senate.ar.gov 

Subject: Regulation 6 in Docket 13-007-R 

 

 

Please take a note from my grandchild's fifth grade Scott Foresman (Arkansas edition) science textbook: 

"Fresh water is not evenly spread over the world. Some places have much more fresh water than others. 

But no matter where you are, there is only a limited amount of fresh water. Water should be used 

wisely." 

 

Really, it couldn't be put more plainly than that.  This degradation of water quality standards 

statewide and the likely violation of the Federal Clean Water Act clearly flies in the face of 

elementary science. Next to our precious grandchildren, water has been, is, and will be Arkansas's 

most valuable resource.   

 

Put me down as opposed to Regulation 6 in Docket 13-007-R related to ACt 954.   

 

 

Dana Steward 

810 Koehler Ave. 

Sherwood, AR 72120 

 


